
   

 

November 15, 2021 
 
 
Dear Members of the Victoria University Community, 
 
We have embarked on the process of selecting a President and Vice-
Chancellor. This is an important responsibility and the Board is committed 
to finding the candidate who will be best suited to lead Victoria University 
into the future. The search will be comprehensive in scope with an integral 
portion being a call for nominations. To help us in our search, we have 
engaged the services of Laverne Smith & Associates, a leading Canadian 
firm that has worked extensively with universities.  
 

We ask for your assistance in gathering information to support the 
process. Please click here to complete a brief questionnaire to be returned 
to Laverne Smith & Associates. All responses will be held in strict 
confidence by the consultant and the inclusion of your name is optional. 
 
As this is a very important matter for the University, your input is critical 
and I would ask you to take the few minutes required to help us in this 
important undertaking. Please complete your questionnaire by November 
29, 2021. 
 
Thank you for your time and input. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
John C. Field    
Chair, Presidential Search Committee 
 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/VictoriaU

